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Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: FW: Film Bill

From: Schwarz, Rebecca <schwarzr@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:50:58 AM 
To: stanek2000@gmail.com <stanek2000@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Film Bill  
  
Wonderful. There will time for public comments at the 4/2/25 Judiciary & Administration Subcommittee 
(6pm) and the final vote will occure at the 4/10/25 Common Council meeting (6pm), both at city hall. The 
public is also welcome to write in, either to myself or to the city clerk. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Rebecca Schwarz 
CM in D10 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Melissa Greco <stanek2000@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 8:26:26 AM 
To: Schwarz, Rebecca <schwarzr@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Re: Film Bill  
  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi Rebecca,  
 
Thank you so much for asking. Yes you have my permission to add this video to the agenda, show the 
video, and add my email address.  All the children in the video have written permission slips from their 
parents as well.  
 
Thank you very much and have a wonderful week.  
 
Melissa Greco 
608.484.2221  
 
Melissa J Greco  
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Photographer & Voiceover Artist 
608-484-2221 
www.MillenniumMemories.com 
LinkedIn 
Instagram 
Facebook 
 
 
 
On Mon, Mar 17, 2025, 8:21 AM Schwarz, Rebecca <schwarzr@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote: 

This is so great! Do I have you permission to add your email and the video to the legislation? That means 
the link is added to the agenda item documents online (like emails and letters) and be public.  
 
Rebecca Schwarz  
CM in D10 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Melissa Greco <stanek2000@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:00:53 AM 
To: Schwarz, Rebecca <schwarzr@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Film Bill  
  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Ms. Schwarz, 
 
I hope you're doing well. A group of talented kids from La Crosse put together a short video to show why Wisconsin should vote 
**YES** on the Film Tax Incentive Bill 1026. We’d love for you to take a moment to watch it. You are also welcome to share the 
video. https://youtu.be/3gP29n5wXzI?feature=shared 
 
This bill would open up incredible opportunities for young actors, filmmakers, and local businesses in Wisconsin.  
 
Thank you for your time and for considering your support!   
 
Melissa Greco 
 
Melissa J Greco  

 
Photographer & Voiceover Artist 
608-484-2221 
www.MillenniumMemories.com 
LinkedIn 
Instagram 
Facebook 
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